St. Bernard & Church of the Ascension

Congratulations to the following students who will be receiving their First Holy Communion this weekend on Sunday, July 12th at the 1p.m. Mass. May Jesus be in your heart always.

Kylie Alsleben

Lillian Beneke

Lailah Bergmann

Avery Blom

Nathan Duenow

Rafael Puente

Matthew Storms

Brynley Tower

Alex Urness



 "I am the living bread that came down from heaven; whoever eats this bread will live forever; and the bread that I will give is my flesh for the life of the world." John 6:51

A special thanks to our 2nd grade catechist Lisa Whitaker and our atrium assistants Amber Beneke, Sharon Sunde, Beth Stender, Penny Stender for sharing their faith with the students and assisting with their preparation for the sacrament of Holy Eucharist. God bless you always!